Colleen Curtis

There are serious pollution and water quality risks posed by this industry, and this new proposal to
expand net pen aquaculture will significantly impact the health of Puget Sound and our water
quality.

My understanding is that tribal governments have not been included in these debates, and their
input and participation is essential.



